
 
  

FLORENCE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

   MEMO 
 
 
 

 
 

TO:  Whom It May Concern    
 
FROM:  Captain G. Mack  

 

DATE:  May 19, 2020 

 

SUBJECT:   FPD Physical Fitness Camp/Mentoring Program Cancellation 
 _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Florence Police Department will not be hosting our Physical Fitness Camp or 

Mentoring Programs this year due to COVID-19.  We are sorry for any inconvenience 
this may have caused you.  
 

 
 

                                                                                                   George Mack 
                                                                                                   Patrol Division 
                                                                                                   Commander 


